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Appendix 

Appendix B                   Public Meeting Materials 

The first public outreach event was held on August 21, 2012 at Cruise Night downtown.  
Business cards (shown below) were developed with the project website, QR code, and 
Village Contact information, and were distributed to many attendees at the event.  A booth 
was set up on Lockport Street and stakeholders were provided an opportunity to examine 
exhibits showing the existing roadway, bicycle and pedestrian network, and to provide 
feedback that could be taken into consideration during the development of the Plan.  
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